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ERAUIISTON FRIENDLY CLUB There was a party feeling about the first
mweeting on Jan.10th. The members were entertained by Greta, Audrey and
the ¥W.T. fingers, all dressed up in party style. Christmas crackers &
serviettes on the tables added to the festive feeling.
The next meeting is on Feb.14th when we hope the members will make and
bring Valentine Cards, favour. te poems etc. Feb.28th - Ve plan to give
the meeting a Welsh flavour to celebrate £t. [lavid's Day.
BRAUNSTON WOMENS INSTITUTE -~ Happy New Year! Once again we have a full
calendar of events for '94, we would welcome new members, do come along.
We finished '93 with a lovely Christmas party & Father Christmas sent
a couple of his helpers to entertain us! Our outing to the Pantomime
at DCerngate was enjoyed by all.
Feb.1st 7.30pm. Mr. D.Roades will give a talk on "Country Craft &

. Craftsmen".
BRAUNSTON FOOTBALL CiUB Unfortunately we are losing the great services
of Mr. B, Bateman to the "French National Team" in February. #His
contribution to the club has been enormous - playing a major part in
keeping the club going. Everyone would like to wish him and his family
all the best. If you would like to get involved in the running of the
club (help of any sort is always welcome) then please call S.J.Skelcey
91220 or J.Syme 890948, or just come along when we are at "home"
down the playing fields.

CRAUNETON TWINNING ASSOCIATION This year Braunston has been twinned
with Quincy-Voisins for 10 years. We will be celecbrating with our French
friends when they visit over the May Bank Holiday weekend. We expect
them to arrive on Friday 29th or Sfaturday 30th April and to laave again
on funday 1st or Monday 2nd lay. If you are interested in hosting a
French family over this weekend or would like to find out wmore about
twinning in Braunston please contact Bev Hankinson (891221) or

Elizabeth and John Gwynne (891331).

VILLAGE NOTES
Arnesty International by Honor Mackichan

Before the Rev. Michael Tompkins left he asked me to write a piece
for this newsletter. Amnesty International is as I am sure many of
you know, the largest international body working for human rights,

it takes its mandate from the United Nations feclaration of human
rights, it seeks to release prisoners of conscience, and works for
fair and prompt trials, and opposes the death penalty, torture and
all degrading treatment for prisoners. It has over a willion members
in 150 countries, 40 of these countries have sections, of which the
British section is one and it is from this that the Taventry group
receives its information.

The Laventry group was formed nine years ago, soon after I moved to
Braunston, we are a very small band of committed people who campaign,
write letters, and raise funds, for this very worth while cause.

We have many friends and supporters in Laventry and the surrounding
villages, in this the people of Braunston have certainly played their
part, some write’ letters while many others have joined us on our
sponsored walks, and other events, not long after I arrived I received
a most generous donation. We are most grateful for all who have shown
an interest and we hope it will comtinue.

This year Amnesty International is focusing on the worlds "disappeared",
this term is used to describe people who are detained or kidnapped by
government agents or opposition groups, and have vanished without
trace, there are over 2,000 cases in 31 countries in the latest
Ammesty report. We will be sending cards and letters during this
year to all the governments involved and their embassies in this
country.

Some of them may be found, two years ago during a similar campaign

a Moroccan human rights worker was released after being "disappeared"
for 16 years! so we never give up!

If anyone is interested in helping us please ring me on 890881.

Material for the March Issue should reach Mrs.M.Foulkes by 21st February.
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